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FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 1982-08-18 

SUBJECT: 
 
Employment of Graduates. 

 
 

 
All Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments and General Managers of Public Corporations are hereby reminded 
that it is the Government’s obligation to find employment for Government sponsored students who have successfully 
completed their studies, on the basis of contractual agreements entered into between individual students and the 
Government of Guyana. 
 
Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments and Corporations are expected to employ graduates who make 
themselves available for placement in positions in the Public Sector.  (This includes the Traditional Public Service). 
 
Public officials are expected to examine this matter thoroughly with a view to ensuring that the Government’s obligations 
are fully respected and complied with. 
 
Should any difficulty arise, Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are advised to consult the Ministry of 
Finance.  General Managers of Public Corporations and other Public bodies will consult with their appropriate agencies. 
 
Please note that this circular is being brought to the attention of Government Ministers, Vice-Presidents of Guystac, 
Chairmen of Public Corporations, Regional Chairmen, Chairmen of Guystac and Guysuco, and the Chaiman of the State 
Planning Board. 
 
 
 
___________________ 
K. S. Williams, 
Permanent Secretary (ag), 
Public Service Ministry. 
 
 
  
   
 


